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Dear Parents and Carers 

While this has been a year full of change, some things thankfully remain the same and with that in mind 

we are delighted to send you this year's World Book Day tokens. 

The attached PDF can be printed and exchanged for a £1 book or used for money off of a full price 

book in Whitstable's Tesco and Sainsburys, as well as WHSmiths and Waterstones in Canterbury. 

With regards to other book shops, you may need to check with them first. 

These vouchers are intended for single use only and in most cases cannot be used online. 

We do have physical copies of the voucher in school and so if you would rather a physical copy, once 

we return to school, ask your child to request one from their teacher. 

The book tokens are a wonderful opportunity for children to get a physical book for free and this year 

the authors selected to write for the one-off books include some school favourites like Katherine 

Rundell (author of The Explorer which we use in Year 6) and Sita Brahmachari (winner of the 

Waterstones Children’s Book Prize) as well as many more. 

There are full terms on the book token, so please do read them and, if you wish to, use this website 

to have a closer look at the wonderful books on offer: https://www.worldbookday.com/books/  

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Tucker 

Literacy Co-ordinator 

 

 

  

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/

